
Thank you to the Reeves Foundation for helping us make this 

project possible.  

 

UPCOMING POOL AREA CLOSURE 
Monday March 17th – Thursday March 20th 

Expected reopen date: Friday March 21st 

(Dates subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances) 

 

WHY?:         

Necessary Upgrade for Long-Term Benefits 
• We are replacing a 25-year-old air makeup system to ensure a healthier, more comfortable, and 

energy-efficient environment for all swimmers. 

• This system plays a crucial role in air quality, humidity control, and overall facility comfort. 

Short-Term Closure, Long-Term Gains 
• The pool areas will be closed for four days to complete the installation safely and efficiently. 

• This investment will significantly improve air circulation, reduce humidity, and enhance overall 

member experience. 

Commitment to Safety & Quality 
• A well-functioning air makeup system is essential for maintaining safe and comfortable 

conditions for swimmers, instructors, and staff. 

• This proactive replacement helps avoid unexpected breakdowns that could lead to longer closures 

in the future. 

 

WHAT ABOUT OUR AQUATIC PROGRAMS & ACTIVITIES?:      

Alternative Activities & Accommodations 
• Members are encouraged to take advantage of other YMCA programs and fitness areas during the 

pool closure. 

• Don’t forget about our Member Reciprocity – You may utilize other YMCA facilities with your 

membership. It is recommended that you either call ahead or check their web site for a pool 

schedule prior to your visit. The YMCA of Central Stark County has some nice aquatic facilities 

that may fit your needs. Don’t forget to take your membership card. 

• For Aquatic programs that require a program fee payment, participants will receive credit on their 

account that can be used at any time for any Tuscarawas County YMCA program scheduled for a 

later date.  

• Stay tuned to our Facebook page and Daxko App, as we will utilize them to post any changes that 

may occur to the maintenance schedule. If you don’t have the Daxko App yet, the folks at our 

Member Service Desk can help you get it set up.  

 

WHY NOW?: 

A long, but necessary project 
• This new equipment was ordered a while ago and had to be built specially to meet our facility’s 

needs. The building of the unit is now complete, and the unit is sitting outside in the weather 

waiting to be installed. The sooner we can install it, the less likely damage to the unit will occur.  

We Appreciate Your Patience! 
• We understand this may be an inconvenience, and we truly appreciate your patience as we make 

these critical improvements. 

• Our goal is to provide the best possible experience for our members, and this upgrade is part of 

that commitment. 

 

 


